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Confidential 

 

Federal Court approves agreement between 
Webjet and ACCC 
28 July 2025 
 
 
Webjet Group Limited (Webjet Group, ASX:WJL) advises that the Federal Court has today approved the agreement 
reached with the Australian Consumer and Competition Commission (ACCC) in February 2025 to resolve court 
proceedings against Webjet Marketing Pty Ltd (Webjet Marketing), a wholly owned subsidiary of Webjet Group 
Limited.   
 
In November 2024, the ACCC commenced proceedings against Webjet Marketing in relation to the issuing of booking 
confirmations and the past disclosure of its fees in social media posts, email marketing and on the Webjet website and 
mobile application.  
 
As previously disclosed to the ASX, the parties reached agreement over the proceedings in February 2025. The Federal 
Court’s approval formally disposes of the proceeding. 
 
In accordance with the Federal Court’s orders, and consistent with the agreement reached between the parties, 
Webjet Marketing has agreed to: 

• pay a total penalty of $9 million; 
• publish a corrective notice in a form agreed with the ACCC for a period of 60 days;  
• review, maintain and continue to implement an Australian Consumer Law compliance program in an agreed 

form; and 
• pay a $100,000 contribution to the ACCC's costs. 

 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Directors  
 

Media.  
Please contact Sue Cato at cato@catoandclive.com or call on (+61) 419 282 319. 

 

Investors.  
investor@webjetgroup.com  
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